

OCEANIA UPD

OCEANIA MUST LISTEN TO WORKERS

This week your member led bargaining team met with Oceania to discuss a way forward following a strong NO vote from workers.



Congratulations on your unity. We now need to keep up the pressure on Oceania to secure a fair agreement.

YOUR OUTSTANDING CLAIMS

Due to the overwhelming no vote Oceania you have sent a strong message to Oceania that they need to address these claims that are important to you including:

- Minimum guaranteed hours per week
- Paid meal break
- Shorter duration for the EA
- Pathway to full time employment
- Increased redundancy protections
- Improved rostering practices that allow for a better work life balance including 2 days off in a row and no more than 7 days to be rostered in a row
- Classification structure so workers are appropriately paid for the skills being used

We have urged the company to ensure that we finalise an EA that workers can support quickly.

Your member-led bargaining team will be meeting with Oceania on Friday 5 July 2024.



5 JULY

HAVE YOUR SAY

Complete this survey to make sure you have your say on what needs to change in your industry.

CLICK HERE OR GO TO





JOIN THE TWU TODAY

Stay informed and organised. If you haven't yet, invite your coworkers to join the TWU. We need everyone in the union to win the best outcome.

If you're not a member, Scan the QR code or click here to join now.





